Methow Valley Irrigation District Special Meeting February 25, 2025

MINUTES

Director Edson called the meeting to order at 5:07 p.m. Present were Directors Mark Edson, Luke Hutson, Deanna Melton, and Secretary Amy Grennell. Member Chris Zahn, as well as potential candidates Steven Konrad and Sam Roseland were also in attendance.

Watermaster Hiring:

The directors fielded questions from potential candidates about specifics of the watermaster position.

Spring Irrigation Season:

There was discussion amongst the directors about possibly setting up GIS mapping for the Irrigation System. Director Edson said he spoke to Glen Huber and would like to explore options on how to borrow a device from OCEC for use in setting up the data. Director Melton stated that you can't just go out into the field and turn on a device and expect it to just work. You must have the software, subscription, etc. for the system to work as it's intended. More research and discussion need to be done prior to being able to move forward on GIS mapping.

There was discussion about possibly bringing the previous watermaster back for some training. The Secretary would inquire if he would like to return for 4 weeks in the Spring for full salary, and then again in the fall for shut down and Ecology reporting at full salary.

Director Edson adjourned the meeting at 7:15 p.m.

Passed and approved this 10th day of March 2025.

ATTEST:

Secretary

President

Director

Director

2.25.25 MVID Special meeting minutes_final